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Broske, Mary S. @ ﬁ Q 8 2 ?ED

From: Broske, Mary S.

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2005 8:56 AM

To: Lipscomb, Barbara W.

Cc: Skell, Rosemary A.; Harris, Helen J.
Subject: Doug Bruce Contract Renewal- $48,000

Doug says the rate he would normally charge for a client with our work load would be $60,000, but he is sensitive
to the nature of our budgetary process as a public entity and would be happy with/would accept $48,000. | would
support this amount in that he has done well by us in the arena of appropriations in a very lean year.

Mary Broske

7/13/2005




